
 
May 17, 2024 

 

EZIZ Website Maintenance - TONIGHT! 
 
 

Dear VFC Provider, 

The EZIZ website will be undergoing maintenance starting tonight, Friday, May 17, 2024, 

at 11:00pm (PT). The website will be down and inaccessible for up to 48 hours, 

depending on your server location. The website should be up by the morning of 

Monday, May 20, 2024. In the rare case that EZIZ is not loading for you by then, please 

contact us at MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov. Sorry for any inconveniences this may 

cause. 

Thank you, 

 

 
 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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